
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations,    Committee on Appropriations, 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Chicano Arts Curriculum for K-12 Students in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Centro Cultural Aztlan, Inc. located at 1800 

Fredericksburg Rd #103, San Antonio, TX 78201. The funding would be used to create a curriculum 

development project, where Centro Cultural Aztlan will work with artists, educators, historians, and 

cultural experts to develop a series of lesson plans with audio-visual resources and age-appropriate arts 

activities to engage K-12 students in learning about Chicano art, culture, and history. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joaquin Castro  

Member of Congress 

 

 


